
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 16, 2021 

Dear Residents and Families: 

We would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation during our outbreak and inability to allow visitors. 

We received our facility-wide staff and resident test results back and we are pleased to announce that all test results 
came back negative! 

- The 2nd floor was the affected unit; therefore, all residents must complete a 14-day quarantine.  We will be able 
resume visitation on the 2nd floor on August 23, 2021.  Compassionate care visits on the 2nd floor will be 
evaluated on a case by case basis while residents are in quarantine.   

- The 1st, 3rd, and 4th floors were not affected, therefore we are able to resume indoor visitation, communal dining 
and small group activities on these units.  

Samaritan continues to follow the Core Principals of COVID-19 Infection Prevention so we will need visitors to screen for 
COVID-19 signs and symptoms and perform hand hygiene upon entry, wear a mask, and socially distance. 

We can’t thank all of you enough for your flexibility, understanding and cooperation during this pandemic and all of its 
unknowns.  We will keep you updated and informed if there are any additional changes.  Please don’t hesitate to contact 
me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Taya Walk 

Campus Administrator 

 


